
St Louise Primary - School Closure 

Continued School Guidance  

School Website - http://www.st-louises-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/  
Twitter - @stlouiseprimary 
School App -  

We hope all our families are well and would suggest the following going forward to 

ensure children continue to keep their learning going: 

All 

Classes 

• Glow logins give access to a launch pad with lots of apps for use 

• Register for a free Oxford Owl account to access a range of online 

reading books or encourage your child to read books at home for 

20 minutes each day 

• Class teachers will set tasks in the class folder on Education City 

• Sumdog can be used for maths and spelling activities 

• ‘Class page’ on school website has termly targets and this will be 

updated soon with term 4 targets 

• ‘Pupil Zone’ area of website has links to a range of online resources  

• Board games 

• Outdoor play 

• Maths Rigour sheets - https://www.cdmasterworks.co.uk/e-s-o-s/  

• Life skills e.g. tie your laces/ make your tie/ cooking/ cleaning 

P1-4 • Class teachers will use the school app to alert families to activities 

you can take part in weekly 

P5-7 • Class teachers will communicate through Google Classroom 

activities that children can take part in weekly 

The school will continue to use its website, Twitter and the school app to communicate 

with all families and signpost to relevant information.  

We know that all family’s circumstances are different and that many of you will be 

working from home as well so please don’t see this as compulsory and only as a support 

to use where you can. 

Contact us on the following email addresses if there is anything we can help with: 

• gw14stlouisepsoffice@glow.sch.uk - General Queries 

• gw14stlouisepsictc@glow.sch.uk - Technical or Home Learning Queries 

We wish all our families well and keep you in our thoughts and prayers at this time.  

http://www.st-louises-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/
https://www.cdmasterworks.co.uk/e-s-o-s/

